SCHOOL DISTRICT OF CHETEK

CHETEK, WI

Workshop Meeting

             Board of Education                             August 16, 2004

Meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m.

Motion by Jost, seconded by Atwood to approve the agenda.  Motion carried unanimously.

Bryan Yenter presented the Food Service Committee Report.  Due to the Food Service shortfall in last year’s budget, the Committee is recommending an increase in prices.  It was suggested that the Board raise lunch prices at the Middle School/High School from $1.65 to $1.85 and the adult lunch price from $2.60 to $2.85.  Roselawn lunch prices will remain the same as will breakfast prices.

The Board discussed the Transportation Contract with Erb Rural Bus Service.

Mr. Brown presented a Buildings and Grounds Facility Update.

The Board set August 23, 2004 from 5:30 – 7:30 for a Board/Administrator Workshop.

Motion by Jennings, seconded by Sherman to adjourn at 6:30 p.m. Motion carried unanimously.








Genie Jennings, Clerk

